



Patrons

Felicity Kendal CBE
Maharaja of Benares
Sir Mark Tully OBE
Lady Young
Madeline Weinrib
Obeetee Pvt Ltd

An action programme for the elimination of child labour in India

Dear Robin,

Earthquake rocks Mala Schools

The Nepal earthquake that hit Kathmandu on Saturday 25th April

was felt deep into India. Although our schools are over 200 miles from the epicenter, tremors were felt in the classrooms and the buildings suffered some minor damage to the rendering.

Cracks in Guria School walls

Our schools are mainly built with a reinforced concrete frame so they are

quite safe, but some Indian schools are built of weaker materials and press reports are coming in of schools being badly damaged and one school in Barabanki District of Uttar Pradesh collapsing. As a result, the Indian Government ordered all schools to be closed whilst the aftershocks continue and to give time for buildings to be checked. During the earthquake and large aftershocks, staff quickly took the children into the playground for safety.



Children evacuated into the playground during the tremors

Robin Garland

Project Mala www.projectmala.org.uk email - mail@projectmala.org.uk

Forward email



This email was sent to robin@projectmala.org.uk by $\underline{\text{mail@projectmala.org.uk}} \mid \underline{\text{Update Profile/Email Address}} \mid \text{Rapid removal with } \underline{\text{SafeUnsubscribe}}^{\text{\tiny{TM}}} \mid \underline{\text{Privacy Policy}}.$



Project Mala Charitable Trust | 25 Church lane | Nether Poppleton | York | YO26 6LF | United Kingdom